
American Society for Cybernetics
Email: secretary@asc-cybernetics.org
Web: http://www.asc-cybernetics.org

Wednesday 7 July 2010

Dear All.

This message contains  several important points and a question. The question opens the conference to a stronger 
participation by conferees, and a chance to meet on line. Some of you may think you have already informed us of, 
for instance, your presentation wishes. PLEASE do so again, in the way asked for: you have no idea how many 
emails on how many subjects I have had to deal with in organising this conference. If you do not inform me in the way 
I ask, you may find your request has been forgotten.

NOTE: you have to log in to access the blog, and the participants page: there is a shortcut to your profile on 
the left of each page, which will take you to the log in pagelet. You get to the blog page from anywhere in the 
site by clicking on the C:ADM logo.

• If you wish to make a presentation, a performance or suchlike, or you want to present your paper, please write 
to me (ranulph@mac.com) indicating how much time you need, and the resources, with “presentation” in the 
subject field. 

• There are 35 submitted papers on the site. Please look at these, and add refereeing comments. This is part of 
the refereeing process. You access them through the participants page under people. The url is: http://
www.asc-cybernetics.org/2010/?page_id=129

• If you want video to be shown, please read the instructions under the Screening Video Material thread on the 
blog page. Video is being handled by Jennifer Kanary Nikolov(a), jenniferkanary@yahoo.com

• There will be a small book table at the conference. It will not be manned. You are welcome to bring 
publications of your own, but we cannot guarantee their safety.

• If you are coming and have not yet paid, please do so. If you do not wish to pay via the internet, please 
contact our membership secretary to arrange to pay either on arrival or by cheque: membership@asc-
cybernetics.org

• Don’t forget to create your Standard and its stand, which must, of course, be portable in your baggage!

Finally, I have today posted a new blog topic, inviting your suggestions on how to arrange discussion groups at the 
conference, and how they can report back in the plenary sessions.

Best Wishes, 

Ranulph Glanville
Chair of the Organising Committee, C:ADM2010
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